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September 10, 2022

Georgetown Hill Early School Active Shooter Training
Institute for Childhood Preparedness
Falls Church, VA

Dear Friends:

Thank you for attending the Georgetown Hill Early School Active Shooter Training, conducted
by the Institute for Childhood Preparedness.

As governor, I am committed to doing everything possible to keep both our schools and
communities safe. We are proud to see both Georgetown Hill Early School and the Institute for
Childhood Preparedness taking steps to conduct safety, security, and preparedness training in
schools across our region. It is crucial that our schools have a practiced plan in place in case the
unthinkable happens, and we applaud your work in ensuring you have a plan.

On behalf of the State of Maryland, I want to thank all the teachers and staff at Georgetown Hill
Early School for guiding our children through their early education and ensuring the safety of
our children in the classroom. Each and every one of you exemplifies what it means to be
Maryland Strong.

Please accept my best wishes for a productive training and many more years of success for your
organization’s mission.

Sincerely,

Larry Hogan
Governor
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